
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, I’m Ms. Montes. I am your school counselor. I have 
been at Joe Hall Elementary for 9 years. I am so excited to 

begin celebrating this new school year and all the new 
adventures it will bring. While we go through some adjusting, 
it will definitely be a year filled with fun, learning and growth. 

I look forward to seeing all of our Joeys.  

Remember, my door is always open. I am here for you and 
my office is always a SAFE ZONE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


